
 
 
 
 

Athens, February 5, 2025 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

In response to a relevant inquiry from the Hellenic Capital Market Commission, GEK TERNA 

announces the following: 

In the context of the strategy of further developing the strong position held by our subsidiary 

HERON ENERGY in the field of electricity supply and production, a number of options are constantly 

being examined and discussed with various Groups, including the Motor Oil Group. 

At present, no decision has been made. For any developments, the Company will inform the 

investment community in a timely manner. 

 


